
PUBLIC COMMENT on the COMET, LLC., Workforce housing project 

  

 

Daniel Watts <dwatts@dimentech.com> 

Dear Planning Board,  

 

I remember in the past having discussed at Planning Board, encouraging inter-site connectivity at 

the Intervale so cars do not have to transit 103 to get to a neighboring property. I would 

encourage Comet LLC to connect all their lots.  

 

Dan 

-- 

Dan Watts 

dwatts@dimentech.com 
 

 

 


